
     Peoria Woodworkers Club  -   Jan 2012 mtg 

Next meeting is the annual garage sale at Liberty Hall on Feb 15, 2012. 

Bring your old tools, books, supplies, etc for sale 

 

Norm reported $1600 in the club treasury. Thirty three members were present at the meeting.   

Two new members joined the club,  Bob Wernsman and Gary Knapp.  The 50-50 drawing was 

$12 won by Jim Moore and the $35 gift card was won by John Goodenough.  

   

A proposal to increase annual dues to $20  and also increase the Woodworker’s Store gift 

certificate to $50 was considered.  This will be reviewed at the next club meeting. 

WWW. Peoriawoodworkers.org is the location of our club web page developed by Dave Esme.    

It contains past newsletters, schedule of upcoming meetings and a listing of our library books.  

 

  MAIN  PROGRAM for the Jan meeting was Jayson Snyder who  gave a presentation on the 

goods and services offered by the Wood Workers Shop. 

 

Show and Tell: 

Bill Goff showed an all wood Poinsettia Plant.  The petals are pink ivory, the stem is yellow 

heart, the leaves are poplar, the pot is walnut, and the base is cherry.  The finish is Tung Oil. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Vic MacDonald had a photo of a clock he made.  

The wood is pine with stained glass accents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Freimuth described a paddle he made years ago.  

The blade is laminated hickory and spruce.  The blade is 

extra big to give a good bite into the water. 

 

 

 

 

Mark Padesky described a method he used to make a ½ inch 

square hole in a long board.  The board was too long to 

support well on the drill press.  Mark removed the bit from 

the chisel and drilled out the hole.  He then made a handle to 

fit the chisel and drove the chisel into the walnut board using 

a wooden mallet. 

 

 

 

 



Carl Palow brought a partially completed stool.  He 

used hard maple for the seat and ash for the legs.  

He leaves the screw heads exposed so the customer 

can see how he constructed the stool. 

 

 

Norm Bartlett evaluated different tapes for 

preventing burning when scroll sawing parts. 

He used blue painters tape, Scotch tape, black 

plastic tape, and packing tape.  Only the 

packing tape was put on both sides.  Appears 

any type of tape will prevent burning. 

  

 

 

Peoria Area Woodworkers Club – Officer Contact Information 

President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net    

  Vice President – Mark Padesky  markpadesky@comcast.net 

 Treasurer – Norm Bartlett-linnorm12@juno.com 

News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 

 

Web Site -  WWW. Peoriawoodworkers.org 

 


